
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We can’t wait to welcome as many of you as possible in school for the exciting events coming up over the next few weeks. 
Please check the dates and posters below to book your child or yourself into them. We don’t want anyone to miss out! 
7th March: Parent Crafternoon for World Book Day – booking required 
11th March: Film Night – booking required 
14th March: Family Treasure / Easter Egg Hunt – just turn up 
19th March: Soopa Starz Disco – booking required 
20th/21st March: Snow White performance – booking required 
 
World Book Day 
I hope you have enjoyed sharing your favourite books with your children and they have been able to draw their own front 
covers for our reading rivers recommendations display in our library. We are looking forward to seeing some super costumes 
– the children have been delighted to tell me what they are coming as. This is an optional activity so please don’t feel any 
pressure for your children to dress up. We just want everyone to have a fun time sharing stories and a love of reading! 
 
Lower Heath Provision for 2 year Olds – ACTION REQUIRED 
Thank you to those of you who have responded about our potential 2 year old provision. If you haven’t responded to the two 
questions already, please do so by clicking this link: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JrQkp8FnXkeoqbxzu3pJLs8A7p5Y5Q9Dkd1ShhIEXThUNzBYQUtS
WEM2VDBJTzJVR1JFTEI2UElUVy4u 
New Staff Member 
Miss Megan Curry will be joining us as our Pastoral Leader on Monday 4th March. She will be based at Lower Heath for 4 
days a week then support children at Tilstock on Fridays.  Look out for her welcome letter coming soon. 
Pick up and Drop off 
Please can I urge parents not to arrive at school too early in the morning or at the end of the day to avoid congestion on the 
B5065. It would be a dream if there were NO CARS lined up on the road when I open the gates at 3:15. This will speed up 
the process for everyone and keep our school community as safe as possible. Thank you. 
20 mph school zone 
Related to the point above, I have had a meeting with the Local Authority this week about this issue and                                 
unfortunately, the 20 mph improvements are unlikely to happen before the end of this academic year due to                                      
staffing changes within the council Highways team. This is very disappointing as we were originally ‘promised’                            
these improvements by December 2023; we are now being told they will hopefully happen by December 2024.  
 
I look forward to meeting with you over the coming weeks. 

Friday, 1st March 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

WORSHIP  
This half term’s value is FAITH.  
Through the term, we will explore bible stories and real life events which lead 
us to understand how faith in both ourselves and in God can have a positive 
impact on our lives. 
 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Neville, Tia and Anna who had 
birthdays this week. 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Award winners, 
who are:  

 
 

 

• World Book Day: 7th March 

• Parent ‘Crafternoon’: 7th March (2-3:15pm) 

• Film Night: 11th March 

• Owl Class assembly: 13th March 

• Family Treasure Hunt: 14th March 

• Skylark Class assembly: 18th March 

• Kingfisher Class assembly: 19th March 

• Soopa Starz Disco: 19th March 

• Robin Class assembly: 20th March 

• Whole School Science Day: 20th March 

• Owl AICO trip: 20th March 

• Snow White Performance: 20th March 

• Snow White Performance: 21st March 

• Easter Service: 21st March 

• Break up for Easter: 22nd March 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JrQkp8FnXkeoqbxzu3pJLs8A7p5Y5Q9Dkd1ShhIEXThUNzBYQUtSWEM2VDBJTzJVR1JFTEI2UElUVy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JrQkp8FnXkeoqbxzu3pJLs8A7p5Y5Q9Dkd1ShhIEXThUNzBYQUtSWEM2VDBJTzJVR1JFTEI2UElUVy4u

